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If you would like to convert this letter into another language, please visit this website. 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. 

I am writing to inform you of some small but important updates to our school uniform policy, following consultation 
with students and staff. 

Blazers and Jumpers 
We are gradually phasing out the MET school blazer. However, students currently in Years 8–11 (for the 2024–25 
academic year) may continue to wear and purchase the blazer until they leave the school. The blazer will be fully 
phased out by September 2028, when the current Year 7 students reach Year 11. 
- All students must wear either a MET blazer or a navy jumper with the MET logo. 
- Students may wear both items together if they wish. 
- New Year 7 students must wear the MET navy jumper and should not purchase a blazer. 

Trousers, Skirts, and Shorts 
Students have the following uniform options: 
- Charcoal or black tailored shorts 
- A black pleated skirt worn to the knee * 
- Black trousers (worn on the waist) 

These items can be purchased from any outlet, provided they meet our uniform standards. 
*Please note: Ankle-length skirts worn for religious or cultural reasons are still permitted. 

Other Uniform Requirements 
- Shoes: Plain black school shoes (can be purchased from any retailer) 
- Shirts/Blouses: Plain white shirt or blouse 
- School Tie: Navy tie with the MET logo (available from Student Reception or Doug Hillard Sports) 
- PE Kit: To be purchased from Doug Hillard Sports 

Please refer to the attached 2024/25 Bristol Metropolitan Academy School Uniform Policy for full details. 

Uniform Supplier 
All branded uniform items can be purchased from our approved supplier: 

Doug Hillard Sports 
647 Fishponds Road, Fishponds, Bristol, BS16 3BQ 
�� 0117 965 2473 | ����� info@doughillardsports.co.uk  
� www.doughillardsports.co.uk  

http://www.bristolmet.net/
mailto:info@bristolmet.net
https://www.onlinedoctranslator.com/en/translationform
mailto:info@doughillardsports.co.uk
http://www.doughillardsports.co.uk/
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Second-hand uniform 
Please click this link to view our second-hand uniform website. You can select our Academy and browse the stock 
available. You will find shirts, P.E kit and trousers live on the website to reserve. Once you have reserved item(s), we 
will arrange a time that is suitable for you to come into the Academy to view and pay for the uniform. 
 
Donation of old uniform for gift/sale   
If you have any used uniform that you will no longer need and would like to donate it to the Academy to have 
available to other families then we will gladly take it off your hands.  We will launder and sort all items so please just 
bag up and deliver to Main Reception at any point and we will do the rest.  Thank you in advance for any donations. 
 
Support and Contact 
If you have any questions or require assistance with uniform matters, please contact a member of the House Team: 
- Mandy.Wilshire@clf.uk  
- Donna.Whitcliffe@clf.uk  
- Lee.hoggett@clf.uk  
- Marianne.Jacquel@clf.uk  

If they are unable to assist, your query will be passed on to me directly. 

We appreciate your continued support in maintaining high standards of presentation and pride among our students. 
School uniform plays a vital role in fostering a sense of community and belonging. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Yours faithfully, 
Mr John Price 
Associate Assistant Principal 
������� John.Price@clf.uk  
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